
The Rt Hon. Jeremy Hunt MP
Chairman
Health and Social Care Committee
House of Commons
London
SW1A 0AA
 

25 January 2021

Our Ref: EC10550

Dear Jeremy,

RE: NHS Dental Services

I met recently with the Chair of the Merton, Sutton and Wandsworth Local Dental
Committee, Dr Dharmen Patel, as well as Dr Martin Skipper who is the Head of Policy for the
LDC Confederation.

As part of the wider conversation we had regarding the pressures being faced by our local
dental practices and the support they require moving forward, both Drs Patel and Skipper
were keen to hear more about the inquiry your Committee had hoped to hold into NHS dental
services.

As I know you will be well aware, the current pandemic has highlighted the many issues that
persist in dental services, and I should be very grateful if your Committee could give
consideration to reopening the inquiry.

I look forward to hearing from you so that I may report back to my LDC.

With best wishes,

Elliot Colburn
Conservative Member of Parliament for Carshalton and Wallington
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